
 
 
 
From: gary brown <thesmithy@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 1:26 PM 
To: City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; City Clerk <cityclerk@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Open Hermosa!  
 
May 21, 2020 
                                                               NOW IS THE TIME! 
My hope is that our Council, will finally, vote to open this city. All of the dire predictions, based on 
flawed models, have proved wrong.  
We know that being outside is good for our health and bad for the virus. “Safer at Home” was fear 
mongering. Yes, it worked, as people are seen wearing a mask while driving by themselves and 
exercising, overriding common sense by not getting enough oxygen. 
Manhattan Beach allows walking on the Strand, but no bikes. Hermosa, nothing! 
Let’s get this town open! We all know how to social distance. Those who continue to be fearful will stay 
home. 
Gary Brown      
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Text Box
5/21/20 AGENDA, ITEM 1 - CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY GARY BROWN TO THE CITY CLERK'S OFFICE ON 5/21/20 AT 1:26 P.M.




